
       HAYTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

           PRIMARY SCHOOL 

    “Mighty oaks from little acorns grow” 

Proverbs 22: 6 “Start children off on the way they should go,  

and even when they are old they will not turn from it. “ 

Diary Dates 

October 2023: 

Thu 19th—PTA Winter Discos:  

R, Y1, Y2: 5pm-6pm  

Y4, Y5, Y6: 6.15pm-7.15pm 

Fri 20th, 2.30pm—Harvest 

Festival Service, Hayton 

Church—all welcome 

W/C Mon 23rd—HALF TERM 

W/C Mon 30th—Swimming for 

Pankhurst Class (Mrs. Owens) 

Tue 31st—deadline for 

applying for a Y7 secondary 

school place 

November 2023: 

W/C Mon 6th—Swimming for 

Attenborough class (Mrs. 

Thompson and Miss McIntosh) 

W/C Mon 13th—Swimming for 

Shackleton class (Mrs. 

Hawkswell) (more information 

to follow) 

Mon 20th to Thu 23rd—

Scholastic Book Fair in School 

Thu 30th—Non uniform Day in 

exchange for PTA tombola 

prize  

December 2023: 

Fri 1st—2pm-3.30pm PTA 

Christmas Fair  

Thu 7th  - RotaKids Reindeer 

Run 

Wed 13th—provisional date 

for ‘performances’ across 

school 

 

Newsletter: 13th October 2023 

Information and Reminders 

School Lunches—Important Update 

We are changing our school meal provider to Orian after Half Term, with effect 

from Monday 30th October 2023.  To activate your Orian account, go to 

www.schoolhub.co.uk, log in with your email address (this should be the one 

you were previously using for your Dolce account) and then click ‘forgotten 

password’. Once you have received your new password, you will be able to log 

in to your account and start ordering meals (please be aware that both main 

courses and puddings will need to be selected and you will only be able to pre-

book your meals up to 2 weeks in advance). Meals must be ordered by 9.30am 

on the day they are required. 

It is important to note that it is parents’ responsibility to check that the allergy/

intolerance information stated on their child’s record is correct and to check 

the ingredients in the meals they are ordering. If you notice that any allergy/

intolerance information is incorrect or missing from your child’s record, please 

contact the school office. 

‘Stay and Play’ Sessions 

We are re-introducing our ‘Stay and Play’ Sessions in the second half of this 

term. They will run on Tuesday mornings, starting 31st October, from 9.15am to 

10.15am.  There is no charge for these, but any donations towards drinks/cakes 

would be greatly appreciated. If you know of anyone who has a child aged 0-4 

who would like to come and play with our ‘Little Acorns’, please tell them.  

PTA Christmas Fair and Non Uniform Day 

Thursday 30th November—Non uniform day in exchange for a prize for the PTA 

Christmas Fair tombola. 

Friday 1st December—the PTA Christmas Fair will take place in school from 2pm 

to 3.30pm.  Please keep the date free and look out for further updates. 

RE Week in School: 

This week, in our school and across our cluster of schools, we have been 

learning about significant women in the bible. On Monday, the children 

learned about Queen Esther from visiting speakers and over the week in school, 

the children have been learning about Mary Magdalene.  

Mrs Romanis Leaving 

At October half term, we will be saying ‘goodbye’ to Mrs. Romanis. We are sad 

to see her leave and will miss her passion for reading and playground games,  

but wish her all the very best in her new ‘websiting’ endeavours! 
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We are trying to 

build our profile 

on Facebook in 

order to be able 

to share with 

you more of 

what we are 

doing. Please 

follow us and tell 

all of your friends 

too. If you see 

something that 

you like, please 

share widely as 

we would love 

for as many 

people as 

possible to see 

how ‘GREAT’ 

#teamhayton is! 

Newsletter: page 2 

This Week’s ‘Big Question’ 

This week’s ‘BIG’ question, linked to current events, is : “How does change happen?” We 

shall continue to consider this question in more detail next week as this month is ‘Black 

History Month’ and the theme this year is ‘Saluting our Sisters’. The children were 

introduced, very briefly, to Olive Morris—and we will be talking about her more next week 

as well as other significant women of colour and how they have instigated change.  

Ask your child about… 

Queen Esther (The moral of the Story of Esther is to always do the right thing, using the 

influence you possess to help others as Esther does.) 

Mary Magdalene (She was one of the women who travelled with Jesus. She witnessed 

many of Jesus' miracles, stood at the foot of Jesus' cross, and was present as he died and 

was buried. She was also one of the first witnesses of Jesus' Resurrection. ) 

Applying for a Y7 Secondary School Place 

A reminder that the deadline for applying for a Y7 secondary school place is Tuesday 31st 

October. 

PTA Discos 

See attached poster for details of the PTA Discos on 19th October. 

Harvest Festival Service—Friday 20th October 2.30pm. 

Please can any donations brought into school be non-perishable, as we donate them to 

the local foodbank. 

Starting School 

If you have a child or know of someone who has a child starting ‘Reception’ in September 

2024, please apply online using the link below—there is also a poster attached to this 

newsletter. 

If you know of anyone who would like a tour of our wonderful school, if they are 

considering us as an option, please tell them to call us to arrange a convenient date and 

time. Thank you. 

 https://www.cumberland.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions 

Follow us on Facebook:  

Hayton Church of England Primary School,  

Hayton, Brampton, Cumbria 

To see our celebrations and what we are doing in school.  

Pease visit our website: www.hayton.cumbria.sch.uk  

which is being updated weekly. 

Our Twitter feed is @HaytonCESchool 










